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Hello Mr. Dickson,

| wanted to share my opposition for the building being proposed for the Black Forest and Shoup area. | live on Shoup
Rd and moved here to get away from the city and big buildings. We do not need a big business out in the forest,
especially one that was bought as an agricultural lot and the owner has now decided he wants commercial instead.

| attended his virtual meeting and Mr. Haddock misrepresented his intentions from the start. He stated that when he
originally got the permit for the barn it was with the intention of a goat barn. He later in the meeting stated he never
really intended the barn for goats but always for the business he planned to put there. He sets precedence for his true
intentions for his property to not be exactly truthful. Black Forest does not need a business that is not for the people of
the forest but for Mr. Haddock and his family alone. He stated in the virtual meeting that he feels this business is for the
Forest but when asked how it would benefit the residents he basically said it wouldn't, just his family that lives in the
forest. That's not for the Forest that's for him and his family alone. We do not need additional business traffic that is not
for the Forest businesses and community. If Mr. Haddock wanted a business property he should have bought a property
that was zoned for business and not agricultural with a plan to change.

| am opposed to the zoning change which could in the future bring even more big businesses to the area and ruin the
forest's community environment.

Sincerely,
Lindsey Brian

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




